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Hello everyone, 
 
How are you? 
 
It has been a busy week and we wait with 
baited breath to find out the winners of our 
2020 Skelton’s Got Talent. Have you voted? 
 
You will be receiving any day now: 

• your postcard from your new 
teacher (please write back!) and  

• a copy of your time capsule passport. 
Your passport will keep you busy for 
the next eight weeks and those 
completed passports (including Y7) 
shared with school will earn a prize 
in September  

• Reports have been sent via parent 
app and available anytime for you to 
view. 

 
Look out for a welcome video from your 
new teaching team and an interview with 
your class teacher before July 14th. 
 
Please remember that we are open on July 
10th but closed for the summer break             
from Thursday July 16th. 
 
Ms Walker 
 
 
 

Mr Newton’s Joke Corner 
 Why did the robot go on holiday? 

To recharge his batteries 
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Friday Flyer 

Huge congratulations to 

one of leavers - Archie who 

has used his lockdown to 

help others and keep fit. He 

set himself a challenge 

during lockdown of raising 

money for the Alzheimer’s 

Society. He has walked a 

million steps, which was 

444 miles in 2 months - and 

then decided to continue 

the challenge and walk 

another 430 miles on top, 

which will be the 

equivalent of Lands End to 

John O Groats. Archie has 

raised £300 for charity so 

far.                                                         

Well done Archie! 

SEPTEMBER 2nd   

Our new school year opens on Wednesday                                                                                   

September 2nd and we can’t wait to be all back                                                                     

together again.                                                                                                        

You will have seen in the press                                                                                                     

that every child of every year will be back to                                              

school fulltime next term.               

We are busy making preparations to make sure that our site and 

classrooms are as safe as possible. We will share plans with you 

before the end of term. 

5 a day home learning finishes today.  

Please make a start on your passport. YOU 

can also check out 

www.Classroom.the national.academy or 
www.Bbc.co.uk/bitesize 
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